



23rd March 2023

## **ANZAC DAY MARCH**

Dear Parents & Guardians.

As you will be aware ANZAC Day 25<sup>th</sup> April 2022 falls on the Tuesday before the students return to school for Term 2. Every year, a dedicated group of students from our school join with the teachers to march in the ANZAC parade at Wyong.

If you wish to attend, please join us in full school uniform - not forgetting your beautiful manners of course - in the cenotaph park at 10:15am, ready for the service to begin at 10:30am. Following the service, the students and teachers participate in the march down the street towards Club Wyong.

Parents will need to remain in the park for the duration of the service and collect their children from Club Wyong (RSL) immediately afterwards. Club Wyong is opposite the Art House.

At the conclusion of the march, the students are usually provided with a drink and light snack by the RSL.

Please ensure students have eaten and used the bathroom prior to meeting at 10.15am.

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education's policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.

Thanking you,

Mrs A Carter Organising teacher

Damien Borrow Principal (Relieving)